
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As an adult working or volunteering in school it is important that we 
share with you the following information to ensure that we keep the 
children safe at all times. 
 

 All adults must have a current DBS check that meets the 
requirements of Walter Infant School 

 All adults should be aware of the following procedures for 
safeguarding: 

Designated Safeguarding Lead: Judy Wheeler 
Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead: Fiona Prickett  

If you have any worries about a child or young person who you feel 
is being ill-treated, abused or neglected you should speak with the 
School’s Designated Safeguarding Lead or their Deputy in the first 
instance.  If it is an immediate concern and they are unavailable, 
Children’s Services should be contacted directly as children and 
their parents may need help urgently. 

The WBC Referral and Assessment Team (Children’s Safeguarding 
and Social Care Team) can be contacted by telephone or email on 
0118 908 8002 or triage@wokingham.gov.uk  
 

 Please read Keeping Children Safe in Education Part One  
(DfE 2018) and Annexe A 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/keeping-children-safe-in-education--2 

 Please read Walter Infant School’s Safeguarding and Child 
Protection Policy and Prevent Policy – available on the school 

website 
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